September 21, 2022

Dear Mr. Tammi and School Board Members,

My name is Sara Fahey and | am the German teacher here at Northome School. In
2019 | was given permission by the School Board members to take a group of
Northome students to Germany. In 2021 our trip was denied due to COVID 19. | am
here tonight to ask the School Board for permission to take another group of 9 German
students and 4 adults to Germany in the summer of 2023.

Our tour; “Das Schoénste von Europa”, will begin June 19th - July 1, 2023. We will be
going through CETA tours, a reliable tour company based in Menomonie, Wisconsin. |
have included a trip schedule.

My students understand that they and their families would be responsible for the cost of
this trip. The approximate cost of the trip is $4,159.00 per student.There will be
additional costs and | will have more details of prices as the year progresses.

Our students have been fundraising and are willing to continue to fundraise during this
school year as well. Some of our fundraisers include:

Making pizzas

Selling candy bars

Parents, grandparents, and myself are volunteering to do Bar Bingos in our local area.

Concession stand workers

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
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Sara Fah



